
 
  
June 29, 2011 
 
Transmittal No. 16   
 
Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 Twelfth Street SW 
Washington, D.C.  20554 
 
ATTENTION:  Wireline Competition Bureau 
 
RE: Access Charge Tariff Filing 
 
CORES/FRN#:  0003-7209-68 
 
The accompanying tariff material, issued on behalf of Geneseo Telephone Company and bearing FCC Tariff #1 
effective July 1, 2011, is sent to you pursuant to Special Permission No. 11-011, and in compliance with 
requirements of the Communications Act of 1934, as amended.  This material is scheduled to become effective on 
July 1, 2011, consists of tariff pages as indicated on the following check sheet: 
 

Tariff F.C.C. No.                                     Check Sheet No. 
                                                   1                                                       15th Revised Page 1 
 
The purpose of this filing is to correct the Tandem Switching rate.  This filing is being made pursuant to waivers of 
Section 61.58 of the Commission’s Rules granted in Special Permission No. 11-011. 
  
The original letter of transmittal, along with F.C.C. Form 159 and the required $845.00 filing fee are being mailed to 
the U.S. Bank in St. Louis, Missouri. 
 
Please address any correspondence regarding this filing to my attention at the address listed below at the following 
address. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Scott Rubins 
President & CEO – Geneseo Telephone Company 
111 East First St 
Geneseo, IL 61254 
Phone:  (309) 944-2103 
Fax: (309) 944-4406 
 


